
It’s time once again for the ‘Wearin’ O’ the 
Green’ and the annual St. Patrick’s Day 

Parade at the Lake of the Ozarks!
Make your plans now to join us along 
the route down the Bagnell Dam Blvd. 

starting at 1 p.m.!
Show your love for all things Irish by  

wearing your green or costume! 
Display your community support by 
entering your business or organization 
in the parade! Download the official 

entry form at:
www.lakestpatsparade.com

39th

Saturday, March 18th, 2023 - 1:00 p.m.
Sponsored by the Bagnell Dam Strip Association

For More Information please contact Benne Media
gsullens@mix927.com • 573-348-1958

DEADLINE FOR ENTRIES IS MARCH 10th!
Photos courtesy 
Funlake.com


